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The Recommendations of the Office for Kosovo and Metohija of the 
Republic of Serbia regarding the Center for Peace and Tolerance in 

Pristina 
 
  
Strongly supports the OSCE Mission in Kosovo in its efforts to help the 
remaining forty Serbs in Pristina retain this last 30 m2 of premises of the 
Center for Peace and Tolerance (CPT) in Pristina;  
  
 
Invite KFOR and UNMIK to act upon previous notices about the CPT issue 
sent by the Office for Kosovo and Metohija of the Republic of Serbia, and 
actively involve and exert appropriate powers to prevent the Kosovo Police 
Service' plans to close down the CPT as well as any potential plans for 
relocating this Center to some less convenient and less safe premises;  
 
  
Strongly support adequate and tangible measures be taken by all relevant 
international presences and missions in Kosovo to substantially - not only 
formally - improve freedom of movement in Kosovo by means of upgrading 
the security level for all people, and in particular for the threatened 
communities;  
  
 
Reconfirm that no measures can be taken by local actors, or tacitly or 
expressly accepted by international presences and missions in Kosovo, 
that substantially hamper and/or limit the freedom of movement or security 
of Serbs. 
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